
To the attention of Faculty of Pharmacy 1st year students 

Announcement – English Programe 

Faculty courses will commence on the 27th of September 2021. 

On Tuesday, the 28th of September 2021, there will be an introductory 

meeting at 10:00, chaired by the Dean of our Faculty, Prof. Dr. İhsan Çalış, 

where information will be given on Pharmacy Education and Course Details. 

You will be able to obtain a link to this meeting by going to the “PHA118 

Introduction to Pharmacy” course link on UZEBIM. It is important for all 1st 

year students to attend this meeting. 

After this introductory meeting, regular courses for PHA118 Introduction to 

Pharmacy will be held on Tuesdays, at 15:00-16:00 for Turkish ( Turkey and 

North Cyprus) students, and and 16:00-17:00 for International Students. 

Whether the course will be held online or face-to-face will be announced on 

the Faculty of Pharmacy website at a later date. 

All 1st year students enrolled in the English Pharmacy Programme must 

take the courses listed in the table below. It is imperative to register at once to 

all of these courses on the UZEBIM system, and send your Student 

Registration Form and Course Registration Form to your academic advisor. 

All students can learn who their advisor is by logging into the Genius ( Student 

Information System). Your advisor will be listed on the left. The e-mail 

addresses of all Faculty members can be found on the Faculty webpage, or, 

when logged into the student e-mail, by typing the name of the Faculty 

member into e-mail recipients. All Faculty member e-mails are in the form 

name.surname@neu.edu.tr. 
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